13 November 2019

Anna Christie

via email S

Dear Ms Christie
Vickery Extension Project

| refer to your email, dated 12 November 2019, in relation to the Vickery Extension Project (SSD
7480).

As you may be aware, the Independent Planning Commission (Commission) finalised its
Issues Report on 30 April this year.

The matter is currently with the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
(Department) for final assessment.

For an update on the status of this matter, please contact Ms Phillipa Duncan, Team Leader —
Planning Services, Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, on (02) 9274 6451 or
phillipa.duncan@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely
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Anna Summerhayes
Acting Executive Director — Secretariat
Independent Planning Commission
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